LAKE EUNICE TOWNSHIP

Crystal Myers, Clerk
18620 Sportsman Rd
Audubon, MN 56511
218-234-9266
Treasurer: Ruth Pung Supervisors: Lloyd Kohler, Joe Lightowler,
Chairman: Michael Reep James Renslow, Larry Stockert

The Lake Eunice Township board held their monthly meeting at the town hall on August 11, 2009 at 7pm All members were
present. The minutes from July 28" were approved as written by a motion from J Lightowler, 2" by L Kohler, and it carried.
The treasurer’s report was approved as written by a motion from L Stockert, 2™ by J Renslow and it carried.

Dave Rosing was present to discuss the approach going into Blackhawk Rd that he is bidding on. He wanted to verify that the
location of the approach he had in the plans would work. The board said it would not be a problem.

Joe Lightowler discussed the variance requests received. Joe also stated there will be more building put up by the Toybox
and they made a request for the township to take over maintenance of the road by the Toybox. The township stated that the
road has to be up to Class A standards and then the township can take a look at the road.

L Stockert stated that the culverts were delivered to Pearl Lk and just need to be installed. He will call to get a quote on the
installation of these. He discussed a few other maintenance items that was completed.

L Kohler visited with Bob Merritt of the DNR about the Ducks Unlimited fish grate and the Dahlberg culvert that keeps
plugging up. Bob stated that it was fine to add an extra culvert at the height we requested. L Stockert made suggestions to
keep the logs from plugging the culvert and Lloyd will discuss options with him. L Kohler will also have Danny Olson move
forward with the work on E Big Cormorant.

M Reep contacted Pat Kenney regarding Eilertson Lake Rd and he suggested we hold a public informational meeting to discuss
the future of this road and possible assessment options involved with possibly moving the road. This would give the township
input from the residents as well. This will be held Aug 25" at 7:30pm during our regular meeting.

A motion was made to adjourn at 8:10 pm by J Lightowler, 2" by J Renslow and it carried.
Minutes approved on August 25, 2009. Crystal Myers, Clerk



